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Gautho, Julia

From: Molly Tierney <tierneymolly7@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 9, 2025 5:21 PM
To: City Council
Subject: No more monte fireworks

Please make the right choice. The toxicity of fireworks is well documented, as is the psychological 
damage to pets and vets.  
This money would be so much better spent towards supporting the needy in our communities. 
Thank you.  
Molly Tierney  


